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Newsletter 
Another WELL DONE to all our reading stars so far. It is wonderful to see the children 

enjoying sharing stories.  Children need to come to see me on Friday’s so we can check 

reading records and give them stars towards their reading bands. 

 

Firstly can we thank Mr Clark and Miss Stone for all of their continuing support and hard 

work in school.  Mrs Claire Mitchell for walking the children around the village & help at 

Forest Schools and Mrs Kosbab for her reading support and help with Forest Schools.  

 

Thank you to the parents who are working hard for the Friends and preparing for our Bingo 

Night on 31st March – please do come along! 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

14th March – Bike course currently for years 4 & 5 (bikes and helmets in school please) 

 

24th March – Non uniform (food bank contributions – our Ethos group will deliver these) 

 

30th March – Seashells to Gressenhall (letter to follow) 

 

31st March – Easter egg hunt (9.00am – all welcome)                                                                                                                                                                

31st March   -  Church Easter Service (2.30pm) 

31st March - BINGO NIGHT! Eyes Down – 7.00pm 

 

Easter Holidays 1st April – 17th April 

 

11th April – Top Coaching play day (Flyer to follow) 

 

18th April – Children return to school 

 

21st April - Seashells start swimming (letter to follow) 
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3rd/4th/5th May - How Hill residential for years 3 & 4 

 

15th May – Ford castle residential for years 5 & 6 

 

16th May - Puppet show 

 

18th May – Seashells to Gressenhall (letter to follow) 

 

19th May – Year 3 and 4 swimming starts (letter to follow) 

 

25th May – Year 6 cycling course starts 

 

6/7/8th June – Year 6 cycling course 

 

16th June – SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 

23rd June – Year 5/ 6 swimming 

 

27th/28th June – Family Day (letter to follow) 

 

7th July – Leavers Church Service 10.30am 

 

21st – Whole School Beach Trip! 

 

Please can all children bring book bags and PE kits to school every day. Please remember to pop your 

name down on the clipboard in the book bag boxes when you need new reading books for your children. 

As always we thank you for your continued support. 

 
Mrs E Yerby-Smith 

Head of School 


